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I support this bill because the state’s current system of only 3% of students per 

district being able to access school choice creates inequitable educational access in 

our state.  Being enrolled in a virtual school for the last 4 years has had a huge 

positive impact on my 3 children's education and mental health.  I believe strongly 

that all families should be able to choose the best way to school their children. 


